
The Quebec PeriAnesthesia Nurses

Association (QPANA) held its 15th annual

conference on May 3, 2008 with a record number

of over 100 attendees. For the first time, the

conference was held in Quebec City, a city that

was celebrating its 400 years of history.

Quite historical as well, QPANA members

voted overwhelmingly to join the National

Association of PeriAnesthesia Nurses of Canada

(NAPANc), witnessed by NAPANc president Mrs.

Laura Van Loon, who was there to attend the

conference.


